
 
 

My Mosler Biography: 

Bob Collins – I became a member of The Mosler Safe Company in 
October 1964, when I was hired by Doug Miller.  Thus began my career in 
the Cincinnati Service Branch until 1975, when I took a brief departure 
from Mosler to work for the L & N Railroad. 

By 1976, I returned to Mosler, settling into the Cincinnati Service Branch 
once again, working for Mel Aston.  It was there I stayed for twenty-three 
years, until 1999 when once more I left.  However, it was for just one 
week.  When contacted by John Gallant and asked to return, I did come 
back to my Cincinnati Branch. 

My career with Mosler Inc. continued for a total of 35 years, until August 
of 2001 when the company closed its doors forever.   

 

 


